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March Music Festival Friday 22nd March 2024 – 1:30pm 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This year, our March Music Festival will take place on Friday 22nd March afternoon at 1.30pm.  All 
classes will take part in the afternoon and have been very busy rehearsing within their music lesson, 
the weekly singing assembly and during their lunchtimes.    
 
We would love to share our music with you.  
 
You are invited to book two tickets per family for the performance via the following Google form link:  
https://forms.gle/84HsoktuF83uJSAd6  
 
This is to ensure that everyone gets the opportunity to see their child perform. Please ensure that 
you have signed up by 9:00am on Tuesday 19th March.   
 
We look forward to entertaining you! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Hopkins  
Deputy Head 
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